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HRH Queen Elizabeth II 
 

 
 

 
 

21 April 1926 – 8 September 2022 
 
 

Councillors of Stapeley & District Parish Council are deeply saddened 
by the death of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II, 

on Thursday, 8 September 2022, and take this opportunity to express 
their sincere condolences to the Royal Family. 

 
 

A Book of Condolence has been opened at Nantwich Civic Hall from 
Friday, 9 September 2022. 

 
  
 

 


